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Open Report For Information 

Wards Affected: All Wards Key Decision:  No 
Report Author: Melody Williams  Contact Details:

Tel: 0300 555 1201
E-mail: melody.williams@nelft.nhs.uk

Sponsor: Melody Williams 
Director of Integrated Care, NELFT   

Summary: 

The Barking and Dagenham Winter took place on 20th October 2022. The slides used for 
the summit are being presented to the Board for comment.

Recommendation(s)

The Health and Wellbeing Board is asked to note the report.

Reason(s)

NELFT is committed is ensuring that the Health and Wellbeing Board is kept up to date 
on its activities that come under the Board’s responsibilities. 


